
Principal’s Corner 
Wow!  Where has the time gone?  This week is the end 
of the first quarter at Forest Glen.  It has been an AMAZ-
ING first term, and the students have learned and grown 
so much.   
 
What a fantastic event we had today! El Camino de For-
est Glen was one of the 
best so far.  Many thanks 
to the parents who volun-
teered or walked with their 
student! This activity is 
fashioned after El Camino 
de Santiago, which is a fa-
mous pilgrimage in Spain.  It was a great day of fun and 
learning! I appreciate every effort in supporting FG in the 
educational journey of our students.   This year we raised 
over $20,000! 
 
Thank you for embracing our vision and goals for the 
2017-2018 school year. I appreciate you partnering with 
us in our vision: “Together Everyone Achieves More:  
Teachers as Leaders, Parents as Partners and Students as 
Knowledge Seekers”. 
 

Just a reminder, this year every classroom has a Room 
Parent. This individual is responsible for recruiting parent 
volunteers for the classroom. Ideally, we would like to 
have at least one parent volunteer in  class every day of 
the week, or as requested by the teachers. The room 
parent can also assist with anything the teacher needs so  
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LOOKING AHEAD 

October 9 - 13 - Fall Break - No School 
October 17 - Chili Verde Night (Shadeland Ave. Location Only) 
November 13– 17 - Scholastic Book Fair in Media Center 
November 16 - Night at Incrediplex  6-8 p.m. 
November 20-24 - Thanksgiving Break 
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he/she can spend more time focused on instruction, 
minimizing clerical tasks. Additionally, if the parent is  
 comfortable he/she can conduct small reading or math 
groups to support classroom instruction. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to share with you 
that our one and only Olga Perin has retired effective 
today, October 6th, 2017. Olga has served Forest Glen’s 
students, parents and staff for the last 10 years with 
love and honor. She always knew how to bring out the 
best in others. During her tenure here at FG, Olga wore 
many hats to model the integrity of our service driven 
spirit for our students and families.  

She has been a very special person to all of us and we 
will miss her dearly. Olga, we wish you the best in this 
new chapter of your life.  

Farwell friend!! 

I would like to introduce our new Administrative Assis-
tant/Registrar. After multiple interviews, this amazing 
candidate rose to the top. Without any doubt and with 
full confidence, I say that FG has won the lottery in 
making this decision. She is full of life, enthusiasm and 
is very dedicated and loyal to our school, our programs 
and our district. She has been a cheerleader for FG for 
many years and has served in similar roles in both the 
public and private sector and has recently served as co-
president for FG’S PFO. I’m very privileged and hon-
ored to let you know that Gillian Ising will be replacing 
Olga. Please make her feel welcome. 

Gillian, Thank you for choosing FG! We are honored to 
have you join the Forest Glen family in this capacity.  

 

Jerome Omar Lahlou 



Notes from the Nurse 
This month we are focusing on  

Student Safety at school!  
In order to provide the best possible care for our students 
with chronic medical conditions (asthma, food allergies, epi-
lepsy, diabetes, cardiac conditions, etc.) we request that 
these students have a copy of his/her action care plan in the 
clinic. This document gives clear and concise individualized 
instructions about your student’s care and health manage-
ment during the school day. These care plans must be updat-
ed each year! Blank Action Care Plans can be picked up at 
the clinic at your earliest convenience. Students who require 
emergency medications (inhalers, epipens, seizure med, 
etc.), must have the medications brought to the clinic by 
parents or guardians for clinic intake and medication con-
sent. Students may not transport any medications to or from 
school.  
 

We have students here at Forest Glen with a wide variety of 
allergies ranging from nuts and dairy to bee stings. One way 
we can help keep our students safe from any allergic reac-
tion is by stressing the importance of not sharing food. Stu-
dents should not be sharing their food, snacks, or treats with 
their peers at lunch or throughout the school day as this pos-
es a safety risk for our students with allergies. Students with 
any nut allergy should sit at our designated Nut-Free Table to 
help prevent any interactions with nuts. Parents who refuse 
to have his/her child sit at the Nut-Free Table in the cafeteria 
despite his/her child’s allergy must notify the school nurse 
and provide a written note of refusal signed by parent and 
doctor.   
 

Thank you for keeping our students safe! 
 

Nurse Ciara 

District News  
 

Spanish Immersion Early Registration Application for Skiles Test and Forest Glen  

The Forest Glen Elementary Immersion program is a national leader in bilingual education. Its popularity has “STEMmed” the ex-
pansion of the program to Skiles Test Elementary. While keeping their Science, Technology,  
Engineering, and Math (STEM) focus, Skiles Test will be adding Immersion in Kindergarten and Grade One. The early application 

process for the 2018-2019 school year for these programs will run from November 15th through December 1st, 2017. If there are 
more applicants than seats, the computerized admittance process (CAP) will be run.  Visit LTschools.org for complete details. 

 

Community Blood Drive 

LT Schools will host a Blood Drive on Tuesday, October 24 from 8:30 until 11:30 am at the Lawrence Education and Community 
Center, 6501 Sunnyside Road.  Visit LTschools.org to sign up. 

 

Trunk or Treat at the Caring Place 
The community is invited to a Trunk or Treat at the Caring Place, 2901 N. Post Road on October 31 from 6:00—7:30 pm. 
  

Have a Great Fall Break—October 9-13! 
Monday, October 16 is the first day of school after break. 

From the Desk of your AP: 
Parents and Families, 
Unbelievable!  Fall is upon us already!  The start of the 
year has been fantastic here at Forest Glen.  Our students 
and staff are hard at work each and every day.   
 
We not only work hard to support students in their aca-
demics, but also in their growth as global citizens.  So far 
we have focused on the life skills of respect and responsi-
bility. During the month of October, we will be practicing 
the skill of !ŎǝǾŜ [ƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ.   
 
Additionally, families have had the opportunity to pur-
chase t-shirts to support the relief efforts in both Puerto 
Rico and Mexico.  This wonderful endeavor is the idea of 
one of our PFO parents and they quickly mobilized others 
to help with the order forms.  The shirts will arrive after 
fall break.  Ordering and wearing the shirts will be a won-
derful way to show our many families with ties to these 
two areas that we support them and stand with them as 
they work to recover from the natural devastation that 
has occurred to their homes and cities.   

 

Jane Ann Giles 

Book Fees 

The Curriculum Resources and Material Fees have been sent 
home.  If you have not yet made your payment, please do so 
as soon as possible.  You may contact our Treasurer ,Taty 
Alatorre (964-4900), with any questions.  

http://www.ltschools.org/announcements/spannish-immersion-early-registration-for-skiles-t
http://www.ltschools.org/announcements/msdlt-blood-drives

